
Correspondence received since the November 2024 council meeting: 

• LALC eNews. 

• Agendas/minutes of Heighington Christmas Market Committee meetings. 

• Freedom of Information request regarding data held by us on the Workforce Alliance 

Framework for Social Services.  

• Email from a resident asking about the flooding meeting.  

• NKDC consultation on their draft Active Travel Strategy. 

• LCC Town and Parish Council update. 

• Neighbourhood Watch newsletter. 

 

Meetings held since the November 2024 council meeting: 

• 09/11/24 – Cllrs Sockell, Trafford, Buckley-Jones, Catterson and Sowerby, Clerk and 

RFO attended the community litter pick. 

• 14/11/24 – Cllrs George and Rushby held the Clerk’s mid-year appraisal. 

• 14/11/24 – Cllrs Sockell, Trafford, Catterson, Buckley-Jones, and Clerk and RFO 

attended Emergency Planning meeting. 

• 15/11/24 – Cllr Trafford attended the (remote) Lincolnshire Groundwater Challenges 

meeting. 

• 19/11/24 – Clerk, RFO, Cllrs Sockell, Trafford, Buckley-Jones and Catlow attended an 

informal initial draft budget-setting meeting. 

• 26/11/24 – Clerk attended the LALC Clerk’s Networking event, including the SLCC 

Lincolnshire branch AGM. 

 

Recommendation: 

Council to note the correspondence and meetings. 


